
Cambridgeshire County Council is publishing these proposals on 19th January 2022. For further details 

please visit our permanent traffic regulation orders page and select PR0780.   

  

In summary the proposals are as follows:- 

  

•         Introduce a new Prohibition of Vehicles and Pedestrians on Peterborough Road from the Kings 

Dyke level crossing eastwards to the new A605 road. This length of road is to be gated with the 

new road providing an alternative route. 
•         Introduce a new 40mph Speed Limit on the new A605 Ralph Butch Causeway and adjoining 

sections of road. 
  

If you wish to make any comments they should be submitted in writing, as explained in the public 

notice, to be received no later than 11th February 2022. 

 

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/travel-roads-and-parking/roads-and-pathways/traffic-regulation-orders/permanent-traffic-regulation-orders

